
TO:  MEMBERSHIP 
FROM:  MARGARET SIMON, TREASURER (AGENT) FOR   
  LSGSHOA 
SUBJECT: THE LAKE ST. GEORGE SOUTH HOMEOWNERS  
  ASSOCIATION, INC. 
  DBA THE COURTS OF LAKE ST. GEORGE 
DATE: FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 17, 2017 AT 7:00 PM 
 

As you are aware, we have been attempting for the past several 
months to gain enough votes to approve needed amendments to the 
Declaration of Covenants. The Declaration requires that 75% of all 
homeowners in The Lake St. George South Homeowners Association, 
Inc. DBA as The Courts of Lake St. George approve of any amendment 
to the deed restrictions. It appears we fell several votes shy of the needed 
majority. 

We attempted to amend the Declaration to modify the types of 
storage sheds that will be permitted in the subdivision. We attempted to 
amend the Declaration to modify types of tents that will be permitted in 
the subdivision. We also attempted to amend the Declaration to describe 
the appearance of fences that will be permitted in the subdivision. We 
attempted to change the deed restriction addressing trucks and 
commercial vehicles in the subdivision. 

We tried to amend the Declaration to address trash cans and recycle 
bins being placed on the street on collection days only. We would like to 
specifically prohibit parking on lawns. 

None of the proposed amendments to the deed restrictions have 
been approved by the membership. As a result the deed restrictions 
remain the way they have been since The Lake St. George South 
Homeowners Association, Inc. DBA The Courts of Lake St. George was 
developed.  

The Association will look into alternative ways to enforce the 
restrictions and to adopt a policy that will prevent continued violation of 
any of the deed restrictions that currently exist in the subdivision.  
 



 



 
 
 

 




